
  

 

 
 
 
February 19, 2025 

 

 

Re: Greetings to Shen Yun Performing Arts 

 

 

As the Member of Parliament for Lethbridge, allow me to extend my sincere greetings and 

convey a warm welcome to the prairies! 

 

It is wonderful to hear that once again Shen Yun, the classical Chinese dance production, has 

returned to Alberta for the 2025 season. 

Using magnificent artistry, this lively performance showcases thousands of years of traditional 

Chinese culture and promotes compassion, courage, and hope. The audience is left feeling 

inspired and empowered. I know many Albertans will be impacted by this beautiful display of art 

and culture. 

Once again, welcome to Alberta and please accept my best wishes! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Rachael Thomas 

Member of Parliament for Lethbridge 

 

 

 

 


